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3 October 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The last term of 2019 is upon us.  
 
During Term 3, our Grade 12s were hard at work with their Preliminary Examinations.  
My sincerest thanks to all our pupils, staff and parents who have helped to maintain our 
reputation as one of the most preferred combined remedial schools in the country.  
 
Just a few things to keep in mind for Term 4: 

1. The term planner has been emailed to all parents and posted onto the school’s website. 
Please consult this regularly. 

2. The school reopens on Monday 7 October. The academic time of Term 4 is extremely 
short, and it is very important that pupils attend school on a regular basis. Also, on 7 
October, the Grade 9 pupils who have chosen Core Mathematics and / or Life Sciences as 
a subject will be writing entrance examinations for these subjects. Grade 9 parents please 
refer to previous information shared regarding this. 

3. School reports will be handed to pupils during the last lesson on Monday 7 October. 
Please note that our parents’ evening is scheduled for Tuesday 15 October from 16:30 to 
19:00 in the school hall.  

4. From Tuesday 8 October, The Grade 10 and 11 FET pupils will be going on Work 
Experience, while the Senior Phase pupils (grade 7-9) will be going on Camp. 

5. On Monday 14 October, we are having our Valedictory service for the Year 12 students 
(Grade 12 and Vocational 12). During this event we will also have the prize giving for the 
Year 12 students. All pupils are reminded to wear their full winter uniform for this event.  

6. Grade 12 parents are reminded to look at the end of year exam timetable.  Our Grade 12 
pupils start their final examinations early in erm 4. We wish them good luck with these 
examinations. 

7. All Grade 7-11 pupils will be receiving their exam timetables for the end of the year 
examinations soon. These will be emailed by the Phase Heads. 

 
My very best wishes to you all. 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Phillip Kotze 
Cedarwood School: Headmaster 
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